
 

A Newsletter for Clients of Sharretts, Paley, Carter & Blauvelt, P.C.           February 11, 2011 

 
Today, the Consumer Product Safety Commission released a new table of updated CPSIA requirements and 
stays of enforcement, copy attached, which is intended to provide some clarity in the face of numerous 
recent actions by the agency.  The chart details those standards and requirements already in effect, as well as 
those that will be implemented at later dates.  Conspicuously absent from the chart is an indication of 
whether the lower 100 ppm lead in substrates limit for children’s products, scheduled to go into effect on 
August 14, 2011 (except for products for which it is not technically feasible), will be applicable to goods in 
inventory.  Nevertheless, accredited third party testing and certification will only be required for lead in 
substrates of children’s products manufactured on or after December 31, 2011. 
 
If you still are not certain of when applicable standards will require testing and certification, you should 
contact Gail Cumins at gcumins@spcblaw.com, Donna Shira at dshira@spcblaw.com, or Alli Baron at 
abaron@spcblaw.com, or call us at 212-425-0055, for further information. 
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